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Although it is a while since I visited Elevenses many residents’ benefit from this project. Some whose 
family members attend and those who attend for the companionship that the morning activities 
bring. 

In January Elevenses guests enjoyed activities such as a World Music Workshop and gentle 
restorative yoga as well as playing ‘Singo’, bingo with song titles. It is always lovely to see local 
businesses supporting this initiative and in January Lulamae's café donated some delicious looking 
scones which were enjoyed by all.  

Elevenses also launched their go green campaign last month by encouraging the use of reusable 
mugs for their sessions. Guests can buy a Lido mug at a reduced rate to help reduce the amount of 
disposable cups going to landfill and of course the cost of providing disposable cups.  

Elevenses have over 30 guests using their own Lido mug at every session. They all have their names 
on so they can be washed and stored ready for the next session. 

As a member of the Arundel Chamber of Commerce the Lido are keen to support the Town Council’s 
initiative and Agenda 21.  

See overleaf the January Elevenses Newsletter.  

Elevenses runs every Monday at the Arundel Lido in the marquee that is known as the 'Community 
Hub' from 11-1 all refreshments are FREE. 

 



 


